
 

 

              
 

 

GO VIRGINIA REGION 8 COUNCIL 

Tuesday, January 28, 2020, 10:00am to 12:00pm    

Eastern Mennonite University, Campus Center, Strite Conference Room 

1200 Park Road, Harrisonburg, VA 22802 

 

1. Introduction of Council Members and Guests  

2. Introduction of Guest Speaker by Council Member Judith Trumbo:   

 Dr. Susan Schultz Huxman, President, Eastern Mennonite University 

3. Presentation:  BRCC Cybersecurity Program Update: Dan O’Brien & Marlena Jarboe  

4. Council Action 

 Approval of October 15, 2019 Minutes  

 Amendment to By-Laws: Council Membership   

 Grant Proposal Study & Review Sub-Committee Recommendations and Discussion: 

Tracy Fitzsimmons, Chair, Grant Proposal Study & Review Sub-Committee  

5. Updates on Project Pipeline and GO Virginia Program:  Faith McClintic, Program Director  

6. Executive Committee Reports 

 Financial Status Report:  Brandon Davis, Executive Director, Northern Shenandoah 

Valley Regional Commission  

 Region 8 Funded Projects Status Report:  Bonnie Riedesel, Executive Director, Central 

Shenandoah Planning District Commission   

o Project Update: SILI Hub Lab Feasibility Study – Peter Denbigh, Staunton 

Innovation Hub  

7. Entrepreneurial Ecosystem Advisory Committee  Update: Debbie Irwin, Staunton Creative 

 Community Fund, and Marguerite Landenburger, Shenandoah University    

8. Public Comment   

9. Next Council Meeting: Tuesday, May 5, 2020; Location: Shenandoah University,                         

 Brandt Student Center, Ferrari Room   

10. Adjournment 
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